

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT, UTILITIES AND CORPORATE SERVICES

Sanitary Sewer Charge Exemption Authority Delegation

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That approval for sanitary sewer exemption charges be delegated to the Administration; and
- That That Bylaw No. 9466, The Sewage Use Bylaw, 2017, be amended by the City Solicitor, to include the ability of the General Manager of Utilities and Environment, or designate, to approve requests for sewer service charge exemptions, subject to the request being aligned with the Bylaw.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its meeting held on December 6, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

December 6, 2021 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment.